
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 11, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 590 
Re: New Lane – Springfield MA to Chicago, IL 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain is expanding its service area to provide customers with even 
more intermodal alternatives.  Effective Monday, November 15, 2004, Pacer 
Stacktrain will begin service from Springfield MA to Chicago, IL. 

Equipment availability will include 48’ and 53’ containers. 
 
Ramp-to-ramp FAK rates and cargo availability times are provided below.   

 
From:  Springfield MA         

Dest
48' 53'

Chicago IL 400 400

FAK  rate

 
 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

2130 2130 2130 2130 2130 2130
Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun Mon

615 615 615 615 615 615Available CHI

Cutoff SPF

 
 
No Sunday cutoff, No Monday train 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will review requests for special quotes (PSQs) when complete 
PSQ information is requested through our Pricing Department.  Please contact 
your local Pacer Stacktrain Business Development representative for additional 
details.  
 
We appreciate your business. 
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